



News Bulletin: Our West Yorkshire Services Are 'On the Move' - 5/08/2020

We wanted to keep everyone informed with our latest company news! Last week saw our West Yorkshire based, Choices service, relocate to new office premises. Quite a challenge in current times! The move will support them working more locally in the Wakefield area as well as ensuring all existing services can continue to run smoothly from the Huddersfield locality too. Services have been split and we now have both a Choices Wakefield and a Choices Kirklees based service.



A special 'Thankyou' also goes to the whole team who supported with the move!



10th of August will also see the relocation of Town & Local Care to new offices in the Calderdale area.

Best wishes to all and we hope those who are affected, feel settled in soon.

Take care everyone and thanks for all of your ongoing hard work!



